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May 2023

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT

01 02 03 04 05 06
Teacher
Appreciation
Week

PTO Mtg
2:45
FV Library

NO SCHOOL

Cinco de Mayo

07 08 09 10 11 12 13
Kindergarten
Kick Off
6-8:00 pm

NO SCHOOL

14 15 16 17 18 19 20
Mother’s
Day

SPIRIT
WEEK

School Board
Meeting 6:00
District Office

NO SCHOOL

21 22 23 24 25 26 27
Noble’s Feast NO SCHOOL

28 29 30 31
NO SCHOOL
Memorial
Day

Color Run



SPIRIT WEEK!
Week of May 15-18

Mon - Super Hero or Villain Day (reminder, no weapons
or masks)

Tues - Formal Day / Dress like a teacher

Wed - Anything but a Backpack Day ( Students can use
other items to bring their supplies to school) Be
creative!

Thurs -Comfy, Cozy Day (Sweats, pajamas or something
that is comfortable)



LATE STUDENTS

Just a reminder to parents… please make

sure your late children check in at the office

so they won’t be marked absent.

Late students that go directly to the

classroom could be marked absent but when

they check in at the office the absence will be

changed to a tardy.

Thank you for your cooperation!



KINDER BUDDIES
5th Graders Mentoring Kindergarten Students

Cadence Stumbo and Eeveigh Stormbreaker Jasmine Malcolm, Adelyn Standley, Weston Clark, Ashyr

Aubrey Varlomoff, Eden Horst, M.J. Richardson Elisa DeLaTorre, Delilah Mesman



Elisa DeLaTorre, Calista White Reagan Queener, Alysia Guillen

Kaylynn Breahears, Ava Krawczyk Quinten Brons, Addyn Eslama

Fort Vannoy Elementary



DON’T MISS THE BUS!

THE FRIENDS. THE CLASSES. THE TEACHERS.

Please come to the office to order.

$15.00, check or cash only.



REMINDER….

STUDENTMEDICATIONSWILL
NEED TO BE PICKED UP BY A
PARENT AT THE END OF THE

SCHOOL YEAR

Parents please stop by
the office the last week of school and pick up your child’s
medication, cough drops, ointments, inhalers,etc.
Items will be disposed of when the office ladies leave for
the summer break.

Thank you!



VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!

Your Fort Vannoy PTO is looking for parents/guardians of
students who are wanting to get involved for the next school year
2023-24! We will be holding nominations and elections at our
last meeting of this school year on Thursday, June 1st at 2:45
pm, in the school library. If you have questions or are interested
please email ft.vannoy.pto@gmail.com . Hope to see your there!

____________________________________________

COLOR RUN 2023

The run will be on Wednesday, May 31st. Students will be
bringing home more info and their money collection envelopes
later this week. Each student will be receiving a color run t-shirt
with our school mascot on it and prizes are available for money
raised as well! Our goal is to raise $10,000.00 and if the goal is
met, Mrs Timbs has pledged to allow herself to be DUNKED in a
dunk tank on the day of the run! More info to come on Parent
Square and if you are interested in volunteering the day of the
event, please reach out to the PTO at ft.vannoy.pto@gmail.com

mailto:ft.vannoy.pto@gmail.com

